PCAA Meeting Minutes - October 2011
October 17 2011 Minutes at Clyde's, Beldenville, Wi

Attendees - Jerry Johnson, Tina Huppert, Sharolyn Johnson, Darren Place, Gaylen Langer, Jerry Punches,
Shane Lardahl, Barb Fritz-Muhlhausen, Ev Muhlhausen, Don Fuller, and Dick Wall.

Meeting called to order by Vice-President Darren Place at 6pm.

Treasure Report offered by Tina Huppert. Moved by Jerry Johnson, Seconded by Sharolyn Johnson,
to approve Treasurer's report. Motion passed.

Secretary's Report offered by Dick Wall. Moved by Jerry Johnson, second by Gaylen Langer, to approve
Secretary's Report with the correction noted to remove family membership wording from new membership
renewal form. Motion passed.

OLD BUSINESS
Safety Class update on Oct 10,11,13 offered by Darren Place, which we shared instructor duties with St Croix
ATV Club. Fourteen students all passed and received thier safety certificates.

Don Fuller gave update on Danbury ride on Oct 15,2011. Darren Place gave update on Amery Ride on Oct 8,
2011.

NEW BUSINESS

Darren Place talked about a poker run on Sun Nov 6th, 2011. We will leave the East End ATV Parking area in
Ellsworth at noon.

Will be about a 2-3 hour drive with a few stops along the way, this will help build community awareness, and
show we can ride without being a problem to the community.

Moved by Dick Wall, Second by Ev Muhlhausen, to approve up to 4 $25.00 gift certificates to landowners from
Sneaker's, as a token of the club's appreciation.

Larry Johnson sent a Town of River Falls update that was read by Darren Place. Town of RF extended thier
ordinance thru 2012 and approved new routes on 720th St, 920th St, 925th St, and 800 Ave. Routes will open
on May 1st, 2012 and close Nov 1st, 2012. Our thanks to Larry Johnson for his efforts in securing the approval
of the extension and the addition of new routes.

Candle sales are in progress. Contact Darren Place or Tina Huppert for additional information.

2012 Membership forms will be mailed around Nov 1st, 2012.

Discussion on Calendar Year change will involve a change in our by-laws. Having only incomplete information
at this time, it was decided to bring the issue up at the next meeting on Jan 16, 2012.

Our apparel inventory of caps and T-shirts with the culb logo is available anytime from Darren Place. Don
Fuller offered an idea to have apparel placed in bars. No action taken.

Moved by Don Fuller, second by Jerry Johnson, to accept ATV insurance links to our website. Motion passed.
Silent auction and a 50/50 drawing were ideas offered to be included at the Chirstmas Party, Jan 16, 2012.

Moved by Jerry Punches, second by Jerry Johnson, to adjourn at 7:05pm. Motion passed.

Respectfully submitted, by Dick Wall, Secretary



